
 
Subject: Yale Housing 
 

Hi Harry 

 

Thank you for the letter regarding Damp and Mold issues and the 

accountability Housing Associations have in relation to this. 

 

As the Quality Assurance Manager for Yale Housing I would like to give you Yale 

Housing full support on this matter. 

 

If there is any more information that could support our Association to work 

alongside the council to provide warm , safe and damp free homes, I would like to be 

contacted. 

 

If there is a mailing list to attend any meetings with the Strategic Housing Group I 

would like to request to be added to the mailing list. 

 

I look forward to your reply. 
 
--  
Kind Regards 
Debs Heyworth 
 
HR and Quality Assurance Manager  
Yale Housing Association Ltd 
07795162420 
0161 804 34 38  
Chambers Business Centre, Chapel road, OL84QQ 
 
 
 
The information contained in this communication (including any attachments hereto) is confidential and is intended solely for the personal and 
confidential use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party 
without the written consent of the sender.  If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion, so 
that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future. 
 
 


